
SANDY BEACH AMENITIES AND
BBQ UNAVAILABLE
Dubbo Regional  Council  (DRC) advises the community that  the toilet
amenities  and  BBQ  facilities  at  Sandy  Beach  will  be  temporarily
unavailable  from  Monday  4  September  through  to  Wednesday  6
September, inclusive.

Due to  an  identi¦ed  electrical  fault  on  a  power  pole, power  will  be
disconnected during this time while the works are being undertaken to
rectify the issue.

DRC thanks the community for their cooperation.
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